
Non-Binary Leeds Shared Online Spaces Agreement  
 

1. Our shared online spaces are safer spaces to learn and to ask for advice and 
support, as well as to socialise. 

2. Listen to and respect others opinions and their lived experiences. Listen to others 
when they state something is problematic. Their lived experience may be 
different to yours. The non-binary community is a diverse community and we can 
all learn from each other. 

3. If you make a mistake, apologise and move on. 
4. If you would like to post links or non-related images, then check with an admin of 

that space. All our shared online spaces are moderated by admins. 
5. Do not share events, links, images or information from these shared online 

spaces outside of them. If you wish to share information then consult the admins 
on the best way to do this. 

6. Do not add or invite people to our shared online spaces that are private. This is 
something only admins should do. If there is someone you would like to add or 
invite then talk to the admins. 

7. Do not add people from shared online spaces as friends on Facebook and other 
social media or message them outside of these spaces without them consenting 
to this first. 

8. Any issues should be raised with an admin or committee member and it will be 
dealt with as soon as possible 

9. Use Content Notes/Trigger Warnings where necessary 
 
 
Non-Binary Leeds committee members & admins: 
 
- Joni Davida Clark 
- Luna Mae Morgana 
- Newton Swift Danger 
- Ash Finlay Dickson 
- Alex Parnham-Cope 
 
The Shared Online Spaces Agreement is reviewed annually to keep it up to date and 
suitable for the needs of the group. 
 


